
Andrew Brouwer 
D1rector, Legislative Services and Town Clerk 
Town of Nevvmarket 
395 Mulock Dnve 
P.O. Box 328 Station Main 
Newmarket. ON L3Y 4X7 

abrouwer@newmarket.ca 
tel.: 905-953-5300, Ext 2211 
fax. 905-953-5100 

October 25, 2016 

Mr. Denis Kelly, Clerk 
Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Mr. Kelly: 

RE: Correspondence and Report- 'Review of Regional Council Governance' 

I am writing to advise that the above referenced matter was considered at the 
Committee of the Whole meeting held on October 18, 2016. 

Council, at the regular meeting held on October 24, 2016 adopted the following 
recommendation: 

THAT the Council of the Town of Newmarket takes the position that no changes be 
considered related to the governance structure of York Region until after the 2018 
municipal election with the exception of Council's recorded position in support of an 
elected Regional Chair. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Brouwer 
Director of Legislative Services 
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